
 ”ALWAYS FIRST”: Motto of the First Engineer Battalion 

Membership Application / Renewal Form 

Veterans of the First Engineer Battalion 

Membership in our organization is open to all persons who have ever served honorably in the First 
Engineer Battalion, US Army.  We publish three newsletters a year and hold an annual reunion each 
September. 

Name______________________________________________________________ 

Spouse_____________________________________________________________ 

Street______________________________________________________________ 

City________________________________________________________________ 

State_______________________________________________________________ 

Telephone Number____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail_______________________________________________________________ 

Company(s) served in __________________________Last rank held____________ 

Years served in Battalion: From_________________To:_______________________ 

 

Dues are $10.00 per year.  You can pay up to 5 years. Make check payable to: 

Veterans of the First Engineer Battalion 

Mail your application/dues renewal to: 

 Dale Greenfield, Treasurer 

 Veterans of the First Engineer Battalion 

 20539 401st Avenue 

 Huron, SD 57350       Dated:  March 2019 


